
Mr. E. Georg~ Dabagian 
33-15 High Street 
Fair Lawn, N.J. 07410 

Dear Mr . Dabagian: 

October 31, 1974 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your St ward­
ship of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that 
purpose. 

Our Rec ipt No. 19202 1s enclosed. 

Sincerily, 

Jack Antreassian 

Enc. 


